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Subject: REPRESENTATIONS ON BEHALF OF SIMON GLEAVE AND SLAB PENSION FUND
Date: 10 November 2021 09:18:00
Attachments:

Dear Sir,
I write in connection with the current consultation exercise on the Updated Submission Version
of the Warrington Local Plan – September 2021.
Simon Gleave and Slab Pension Fund own and operate land north east of Junction 9 of M62 with
A49 at Winwick. They have previously made representations connected with earlier stages of the
emerging local plan to have their land allocated for development. This was through DPP (through
John Francis while at DPP).
JFP is appointed by the same two parties to make representations on their behalf in connection
with this version of the draft local plan. These are as set out in the attached letter.
I would be grateful if you would acknowledge safe receipt of the representations and that this

was before the deadline of 15th November 2021.
Thanks you.
Yours faithfully,
John
John Francis




